
ABOUT THE WEBINAR:
This presentation will provide a broad overview of what data 
driven decision making is and why it is important to use data 
for making programmatic decisions. The process of data driven 
decision making will be discussed, including the types of data 
available and the pros and cons of the different types of data. 
Secondary data sources will be presented from both the local 
and state levels and attendees will engage with the presenter in 
an interactive walk-through of accessing data in a few secondary 
data sources.

ABOUT THE PRESENTER:
Tasha Kelley-Stiles, MSW, is an Evaluation 
Specialist at the Michigan Public Health 
Institute’s Center for Healthy Communities. 
She has been involved in public health and 
violence prevention research for over 15 
years. She currently acts as an evaluator on 
Michigan’s Rape Prevention and Education 
Program, Michigan’s Childhood Lead 
Poisoning Prevention Program, Michigan’s 
Family to Family Health Information Center, and various parent 
leadership projects. She is passionate about many topics in her 
position, including sexual violence prevention, children with 
special health care needs, and parent leadership. She received 
her Bachelor of Science in Psychology from Michigan State 
University and her Masters in Social Work from the University of 
Michigan.
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REGISTER HERE

FOR QUESTIONS: 
Diane Drago, CASH Conference Coordinator 

c/o Diversified Management Services  •   ddrago@dmsevents.com

Wednesday, May 8, 2024, 3:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
REGISTRATION FEE:  
$25 per person

PLATFORM: 
Connect Space

TARGET AUDIENCE: 
This webinar is for child and 
youth-serving providers and 
professionals from community-
based organizations, schools, 
local health departments, child 
and adolescent health centers, 
healthcare organizations, violence 
prevention organizations, faith-
based organizations, mental health 
organizations, and others interested 
in child and adolescent health issues.

CONTINUING EDUCATION 
CREDITS: 
Application is being made for 
continuing education credits 
for physicians, nurses, social 
workers, health educators, school 
teachers/administrators and dental 
professionals.

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
A second CASH Conference webinar 
is being planned for this August and 
the in-person conference will return 
in August 2025.

REGISTRATION CLOSES ON MAY 6, 2024 

This webinar was supported by Grant Number 2201MIPREP from the Administration for Children and Families and Cooperative Agreement Number 1NUF2CE002582-01-00 from 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. The views expressed in written materials, publications, or by speakers and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies 
of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services; nor does the mention of trade names, commercial practices, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government.

https://mdhhs.connect.space/2024-cash-webinar-data

